
January 27, 2024 

 

Mr. Bruce Allen 

General Manager - Starcke Park Golf Course 

 

Dear Mr. Allen, 

 

On behalf of The Seguin Pan American Golf Association, we would like to endorse the 

city’s modification and rebuilding project that will take place later this year at our local Starcke 

Park Golf Course. The Seguin Pan-American Golf Association was established in 1958 by seven 

charter members including the original founding member, Mr. Ben Gonzales Sr. 

 

During the past sixty-six (66) years, we as Pan - Am members have enjoyed playing on this great 

golf course. We have been fortunate to host Annual Invitational Golf Tournaments fielding 

approximately one hundred (100) players every year. We have also been fortunate to have 

hosted three National PAGA Winter Meetings & Tournaments at our local golf course. 

 

We want to congratulate you, your staff, and the City of Seguin in undertaking this immense and 

beautification project of our local golf course. We look forward to continuing to patronize our 

local golf course once it’s completed and look forward in continuing our Annual Invitational 

Tournaments and National Tournaments as in years past. Incidentally, we are hosting the 2024 

National PAGA Winter Mtg & Golf Tournament again on April 4th, 5th, and 6th. During this 

tournament, we are expecting 350 players to come to Seguin. We will be using our Starcke Park 

G. C., Landa Park G. C. In New Braunfels and the Olmos G. C. in San Antonio. 

 

Please let us know if we can be of any assistance to you or your staff during your modification 

project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

E. Toyo Amador 

 

Seguin PAGA Secretary 2020 - 2024 

 

Seguin PAGA 2024 National Winter Mtg & Tournament Co - Chairman 


